

Telephone (603) 673-8855, ext. 213 Fax (603) 673-8136

TOWN OF BROOKLINE, NEW HAMPSHIRE SELECTBOARD

P.O. BOX 360 – 1 Main Street BROOKLINE, NH 03033-0360

Selectboard@brooklinenh.us

http://www.brooklinenh.us

Non-Public Minutes-6 Selectboard Monday, October 5th, 2020

Selectboard members present via Zoom: Brendan Denehy, Eddie Arnold, Ron Olsen, Dana Ketchen and Drew Kellner along with Town Administrator Tad Putney.

MRI Update

Tad read an update he received from MRI, which noted at Friday's deadline they had received resumes from nine candidates for the Ambulance Chief position. It noted six were from NH and one each from CT, ME and the Netherlands. Four have bachelor's degrees and one has an associate degree. **Tad** said that MRI will be doing further assessments of the candidates and will have a list of qualified candidates by October 9th. He said the Oral Board will then conduct its work before identifying 3-4 finalists to the Board. **Brendan** asked the Board members to think about whether they want the interviews with the finalists to be remote or in person.

Minutes submitted by Ta	ad Putney.		
Brendan Denehy		Eddie Arnold	
Ron Olsen		Drew Kellner	
	Dana Ketchen		